
Guide to Edits for the Eligibility Requirements for Health Home Services and Continued Eligibility in the 

Health Home Program policy #HH0016 

Summary: As of January 2024, the Eligibility Requirements for Health Home Services and Continued Eligibility in the Health Home Program policy # HH0016 

will now reflect the addition of two new referral sources under Appropriateness Code 34, under Appendix B:  [HH0016 Eligibility Requirements for Health Home 

Services and Continued Eligibility in the Health Home Program]. This update supersedes previous policy and guidance regarding eligibility requirements for 

health home services and continued eligibility in the health home program. Below is the update that has been made to form the new Eligibility Requirements 

for Health Home Services and Continued Eligibility in the Health Home Program policy #HH0016. 
 

Page and 

Section 
Update Made 

Update Specifications 
Language may be completely new or partially reused from earlier policies. 

Reference “Former Location of Information” column. 

Former 

Location of 

Information 

Page 15, 

APPENDIX B 

 

Under Code 34, Local 

Government Units and 

Single Point of Access 

have been added as a 

direct referral source under 

the Appropriateness 

Criteria.  

 

Appropriateness 
Code 

Appropriateness Criteria Program Comments 
Required 

(Y/N)? 

34 Direct referral from MCO, Local 
Government Units (LGU), or Single Point of 
Access (SPOA)  

Both N 

New addition to prior 

Appropriateness 

Criteria in policy 

HH0016 

 

https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/program/medicaid_health_homes/policy/docs/eligibility_requirements_hh_hh0016.pdf
https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/program/medicaid_health_homes/policy/docs/eligibility_requirements_hh_hh0016.pdf

